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Report on CBSE Workshop (2023-24) 

A CBP Orientation Programme for the Continuous Professional 

                                Development of teachers was organized by National Public School, 

       Kengeri, Bangalore on 4th October 2023. The resource person of the day was 

Ms. Remya Muralitharan, Principal, Academic Consultant at Educational 

Initiatives (Ei) and Mr. Vineet Kumar S Upadhya, Regional Manager, Ei Team, 

Bengaluru. 

 

The workshop was graced by the Principal, Ms. Geeta Dikshit, Vice Principal, 

        Ms. Suman Singh, coordinators and attended by all teachers. The topics like 

changing landscape of assessments; NEP and its implications; Board exam reforms 

and work of Ei with the board; features and examples of Competency Based 

Assessments were dealt in the workshop under the broad spectrum of Competency 

Based Teaching and Learning. 

 

The resource person delivered the content lucidly and made the session interesting 

through PPT slides, and was successful in elucidating in depth the various  

facets of the topic. The importance of delivering to the students, skills  

applicable at all times, and focus on skill development was dealt in the  

workshop. 

 

A lively discussion on transforming the culture of assessments, 

SAFL-Structured Assessment for Analysing Learning, assessment for 

learning took place. 

 
 

All the teachers participated actively in the interactive session  

and had many useful take aways by the end of the workshop. The  

Principal reiterated and advised the teachers to bring change in  

teaching pattern by bringing change in assessment pattern. 

 
 


